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Master Builders to award Warrnambool apprentices tomorrow 
 
The Master Builders Association of Victoria will honour the Warrnambool region’s top apprentices at 
the 2012 Master Builders Regional Apprentice of the Year Awards on Wednesday night. 
 
Up to 120 people will attend the awards night at The Carmichael, Warrnambool. 
 
Executive Director Brian Welch said it was important that leading apprentices were recognised for their 
hard work. 
 
“Master Builders applauds the outstanding achievements of Victorian apprentices in the building and 
construction industry,” Mr Welch said. 
 
“Regional winners are selected after an interview with a judging panel of three judges. Once awarded, 
they will be invited to attend the State Apprentice of the Year Awards on 9 May in Melbourne.” 
 
This will be the second last 2012 Master Builders Regional Apprentice of the Year Awards. The others 
took place in Swan Hill, Bendigo, Ballarat, Traralgon and Benalla. 
 
Media welcome – winners will be available for photos and interviews from 8.30pm. 

 
What: 2012 Master Builders Regional Apprentice of the Year Awards (Warrnambool). 
When: 7 to 9.30pm on Wednesday 21 March. 
Where: The Carmichael (located in the City Memorial Bowls Club), 50-58 Cramer Street, 

Warrnambool. 
 
Please contact Laura Luvara on (03) 9411 4534 or email lluvara@mbav.com.au if you would like to 
attend. 
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